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Homework 
 

        09.12.2019 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
It has been brought to my attention that there are a number of children in Reception who are not completing 
their homework on a regular basis.  
 
Homework is an opportunity to consolidate learning which has taken place in school and also to research and 
prepare for future learning. There is an expectation that homework is completed weekly, as set out in our 
Home/School agreement which you signed when your child joined the school.  
 
We appreciate it when children receive support from yourselves with their homework, however children should 
be encouraged to complete as much as possible for themselves. 
 
From January 2020, we will continue to monitor homework weekly and will be rewarding children at the end of 
each term if they complete their homework consistently and on time. 
 
If you would like to discuss this matter further, do not hesitate to contact myself or your child’s class teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Horton 
Headteacher 
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